
 
 
SRSPVS: 01/2023-24                                                                     Date: 08.05.2024 

 

Circular  
Dear Parents, 

 

Subject : Postponement of School Reopening Date. 

 
We hope this message finds you well. 

 

Due to overwhelming weather conditions, we regret to inform you that, the 

reopening of our school for the academic year 2024-25 is postponed. The new 

reopening date is scheduled for Monday, 20th, May 2024, instead of the 

previously announced date of 13th, May 2024. 

 

We believe this decision is necessary to ensure a safe and conducive learning 

environment. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 
 
 

With regards, 

    SRSPVS 


